
 

He Has Done All Things Well 

 How do you expect the Lord Jesus to treat you when you ask for his help? Do you approach with fear 

and doubt, or with faith and confidence? Jesus never turned anyone aside who approached him with 

sincerity and trust. And whatever Jesus did, he did well. He demonstrated both the beauty and goodness 

of God in his actions. 

The Lord's touch awakens faith and brings healing 

When Jesus approaches a man who is both deaf and a stutterer, Jesus shows his considerateness for this 

man's predicament. Jesus takes him aside privately, no doubt to remove him from embarrassment with a 

noisy crowd of gawkers (onlookers). Jesus then puts his fingers into the deaf man's ears and he touches 

the man's tongue with his own spittle to physically identify with this man's infirmity and to awaken faith 

in him. With a word of command the poor man's ears were opened, his tongue was released, and he 

spoke plainly. 

What is the significance of Jesus putting his fingers into the man's ears? Gregory the Great, a church 

father from the 6th century, comments on this miracle: "The Spirit is called the finger of God. When the 

Lord puts his fingers into the ears of the deaf mute, he was opening the soul of man to faith through the 

gifts of the Holy Spirit." 

The transforming power of kindness and compassion 

The people's response to this miracle testifies to Jesus' great care for others: He has done all things well. 

No problem or burden was too much for Jesus' careful consideration. The Lord treats each of us with 

kindness and compassion and he calls us to treat one another in like manner. The Holy Spirit who 

dwells within us enables us to love as Jesus loves. Do you show kindness and compassion to your 

neighbors and do you treat them with considerateness as Jesus did? 

 
Don Schwager, Servants of the Word 

   

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 

        11 am  
         

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11:30–12:00pm 

          Sat. 4:00– 4:40 pm 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

23rdSunday in Ordinary Time 

September 4th & 5th. 2021 

, 2021 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCImn3avTpMgCFQIJPgodv7QD-A&url=http://www.saintelizabethannseton.net/sacraments/holy-eucharist.html&psig=AFQjCNGb5ULNc7eipOBFr4bK5ZQz6KI-sw&ust=1443904974690590
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwit2YDRr-7OAhXGFR4KHYtfDOoQjRwIBw&url=https://archregina.sk.ca/parish/st-vincent-de-paul&psig=AFQjCNGliz2K6bRG6M64e0Q92wifUpyafg&ust=1472826289900923
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiT0LbWrcPXAhVq5YMKHbgoCesQjRwIBw&url=https://www.incredible-web.com/blog/signalr-let-the-server-push-the-data/&psig=AOvVaw0UP0e6N2M8uI8zIQLcxpUu&ust=1510930634525522
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwifkcbwp5_mAhVK8uAKHToCCy4QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https://www.britannica.com/biography/Saint-Vincent-de-Paul&psig=AOvVaw3HKusrkFnoKA59GxcmOKGx&ust=1575662860204933


          God of love and hope be with us as we ask                                                            

your blessing on those who are in need                    

of our prayers; Agnes Morada, Warren Gaab,  Dale 

Gaab, Joe Maas, Val Wing, Matthew Nimegeers, 

John Tuchscherer, Dale Anderson, and all those who 

are facing an illness or any of life’s struggles.  

 Our condolences to Margaret Stepp on the passing 

of her husband, Ray Stepp and to Patsy Ernst on the 

passing of her sister, Gail Nykoluk.  The thoughts 

and prayers of your church family are with you. 

 

Are you considering becoming Catholic? 
Are you a Catholic interested in being 
confirmed? Are you a Confirmed Catholic who's 
ready to explore your faith anew? 
Join us in an extraordinary process of learning 
more about the Catholic faith in an adult learning 
environment. Join us and discover if you’re 
being called to become part of this Catholic 
family. Join us and rediscover the rituals and 
traditions of the faith you learned as a child. Join 
us for RCIA! Please call the office for more 
information or to sign up! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

SAFF:  On Tuesday September 7th, 2021 the SAFF 

committee invite you to join them for a Mass at 7:00 PM 

on the eve of the Holy Mother’s birthday which falls on 

September 8th.  Coffee and cake will be served following 

the Mass. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

Junior Acolytes: 

Children who have received their sacraments and 

would like to train for youth altar serving, as well as 

previous youth altar servers who would like a 

refresher training: On Saturday September 11, 2021 at 

3:00 PM a training will be offered to those youth who 

wish to be part of this ministry. Please consider joining                               

us at this time.  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                    Join us again for a delicious turkey 

                  dinner with all the trimmings 
             on October 17, 2021 (Sunday) @ 
          Mckenna Hall from 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM             
   $18.00 for Adults, $8.00 Ages 6 to 11 years old         
   and 5 & Under will be free. For more information,  
   please contact us @ 306-842-4481.  Thank you!! 
   Will see you there!!!   

 
 

Upcoming  Celebrations 

Mon. Sept. 

06 
No Service  

Tues. Sept. 

07 
7 PM Mass Florence &    

Joseph Ball + 

Wed. Sept.

08 
9 AM Mass 

 

Cole Crooks + 

Thur Sept.

09 
9 AM Mass  

Lay Presided 

 

Fri. Sept. 

10 
12:10 PM 

Lay Presided 

 

 

 

Sat. Sept. 

11 

5 PM @ SVDP  
7 PM @ St. 

Marys 

Derek Seitz + 

Antony 

Plaparampil + 

 

 Sun. Sept.

12 

 9 AM SVDP 

11 AM SVDP 
Margaret Nyhus + 

Albert Siscar + 

September 11th & 12th, 2021 

Isaiah 50: 5-9 

Psalm: 116 
James 2: 14-18 
Mark 8:27-35 



To celebrate the milestone Anniversaries in our 

parish, there will be an Anniversary Celebration at the 

11 am Mass on October 3rd. Following the mass, there 

will be a delicious brunch at McKenna Hall. While the 

lucky couples celebrating their big anniversaries can eat 

for free, for others, the cost for this lunch will be $15, 

and you will need to pre-register at the parish office by 

September 29th!!  

 
 

 
PRAYER SERVICE FOR HEALING 
FROM CLERGY SEXUAL ABUSE 
The Light Shines Through the Broken Places 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Come and join the conversation with Bishop Don 
and Pamela Walsh (a victim of childhood clergy 
sexual abuse) at St. Vincent de Paul parish, 
September 16th beginning with supper at 5:30 
followed by the service at 7 pm. “The Light Shines 
Through the Broken Places” is a reminder that 
although victims are often broken, the light of Christ 
may shine through their brokenness. The service 
will encourage us to find the courage to listen 
deeply and compassionately to those who were 
wounded in a place where they should have found 
love. The human impact of the service can only be 
witnessed by attending. Please come and 
experience this deeply moving encounter.  

 
Thursday September 16  

Supper at 5:30 pm – McKenna Hall 
Service @ 7pm 

St. Vincent de Paul – Weyburn  
314 3rd St. North East  

 

If you are attending the supper please register 

by September 8th at the parish office.  

If you have any questions please contact 

victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: -September 5, 2021 
 
“Did not God choose those who are poor in the 
world to be rich in faith and heirs of the kingdom 
that he promised to those who love him?”   (James 
2:5) 
What is more important – being rich in faith or rich 
in possessions?  Society tells us that possessions 
are most important.  God teaches a different 
lesson.  When we are rich in faith, we keep God 
first and experience true joy and peace.  When we 
put possessions first, we soon realize we can never 
have enough and happiness is fleeting.  When we 
put faith over possessions we truly realize it is 
better to give than receive. 
 
******************************************** 

                       
 

We want to congratulate Ron & Josie Klein on their  

55th  Wedding Anniversary September 10th.  May God 

bless them with love and happiness!! 

 

******************************************** 

Sandy Bay Collections:   
 

Our parish will resume collecting articles for Sandy Bay 

with a thanks to Mel VanBetuw who will deliver them.  

Please start putting aside warm clothing, boots, mitts, 

toques, bedding, towels and other useful articles, 

avoiding anything breakable. 

Father Heinner would also appreciate bingo prizes – 

coffee, tea, sugar, cereal and other food items. 

We will let you know at a  later when things can be 

brought to the church because at present time, there is 

no room for storage. 
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Stewardship Time & Talent    September 4 & 5, 2021 

  
SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Janice Seitz Dolores Herring 

Theresa Istace 

Val Wing   Marilyn Schuck 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Rose Loos 

Mary Ann Piwarski 

Roberto Roman 

Theresa Istace   Audrey Rydzik 

Pat Wolensky 

Carol Toles   Aime Isabey 

Danette Tracey 

Power Point Roberto Roman Gerry Langlois Don Kraft 

Hospitality Jeff and Mary Ann Flaaten 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 

Jean Janoski 

Willie & Adele Nimegeers 

Dick & Audrey Michel 

 

Mel & Judy VanBetuw 

Gordon Rutten 

  Calvin & Danette Tracey 

Counters Joanne Babiarz    Wendy Pitre   Christie McKenzie     

 

Stewardship Time & Talent   September 11 & 12, 2021 

  SAT 5 PM 
SUN 9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers Merle St Onge Peter Broccolo 

Jean Woodard 

Carol Toles    Glenda Shupe            

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Mary Jane 

Lynne Garner 

Betty Van Staveren 

Dianne Borys   Don Bohn 

Frank Porte 

Shirley Mondor    Stella Hoffart  

Gordon Rutten 

Power Point Fingler Family Gerry Langlois Mitzi Recto 

Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba   Tiffany Bohn 

Jim Wanner 

Frank & Evelyn Porte 

Harry Jensen & Elaine Gray 

Jim Parsons 

Ron Wormsbecker   Aime Isabey    

Pat & Loretta Benning 

Counters Harry Plemel     Nick Coroluick   Terry Biss 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers:  Dave Dushyant, Jeff Greening 
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